AM Drop Off Procedures

When dropping off in the morning at Anderson School we ask that you drive in front of the
school on Anderson Rd, around the playground through the back parking lot and up the west
side of the school coming through the front parking lot, dropping off your child in the front. Your
child will be greeted by a staff member that will direct them where they need to go. Please do
not park and bring your child into the building. This causes traffic jams and confusion.
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